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Index reveals marginal fall in cost of energy
Published Aug 2014

18 August 2014
Energy prices have slipped a further two per cent in the first quarter of 2014, sitting marginally

higher than they were 12 months ago, latest data from the Lorien Energy Index (LEI) has
revealed.

The Lorien Energy Index, which is produced by Lorien Engineering Solutions, monitors the
overall cost of energy for business users. It enables companies of all sizes to make sense of
their current energy consumption and look at ways they can make savings in the future, by being
energy efficient and utilising low carbon and renewable technologies to boost energy security.



